MEMBERSHIP MEETING
January 16, 2013

On Wednesday, January 16, 2013, The NYCPD Verrazano 10-13 Assn met at the K of C
Hall in Great Kills. About 60 members were present and the newly elected Board of
Officers conducted their first meeting. NY State Assemblyman Joseph Borelli addressed
the membership and talked about newly enacted gun laws that effect retired members of
the NYPD. Health benefits of members that may be effected in future legislation was also
discussed. The annual golf outing date will be announced in the near future. The next
meeting will be on Wednesday, February 20th, 2013. Members can keep themselves
informed by visiting the Assn website at www.vz1013.com To contact the Association:
info@vz1013.com New phone# 718-966-8708. The 1° newsletter for 2013 has been
mailed out and online.

BOARD & GUEST SPEAKER

Staten Island, South Shore, GOP Assemblyman Joseph Borelli was our first guest speaker
in 2013. He attended our meeting just 5 hours after Gov. Andrew Cuomo's passed the
SAFE Act law which limited ammunition magazines to seven bullets. He is the only state
lawmaker from New York City to vote against Cuomo's bill. He is looking to strengthen
the firepower of law enforcement by amending New York's sweeping new gun law. He has
received assurances from the governor's office that that language will be fixed.

(See March Newsletter for Details)
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AROUND THE ROOM




Richard Commesso 50/50 Winner



